
 

 

United States Department of the Interior 
 

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE 

 1875 Century Blvd 

Atlanta, Georgia 30345 

 

In Reply Refer To: 

FWS/LR4/WSFR/F21AF01370 

 

 

 

Mr. Ted Will, Director     

Wildlife Resources Division     

Georgia Department of Natural Resources    

2067 U.S. Highway 278, SE     

Social Circle, Georgia 30025 

 

Subject:  Notice of Decision for GA-W-F21AF01370 

 

Dear Mr. Will: 

 

We have completed our review of the environmental compliance evaluation under the National 

Environmental Policy Act for work proposed under grant GA-W-F21AF01370.  We have included a 

copy of our Finding of No Significant Impact and adoption of the U. S. Forest Service 

Environmental Assessment.  No further environmental documentation is required for the 

construction a public shooting range facility in the Blue Ridge Ranger District of the Chattahoochee-

Oconee National Forests in Union County, Georgia. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me at (404) 679-4154, or Randy Spencer at (404) 679-4198. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Paul Wilkes, Manager 

Wildlife and Sport Fish Restoration Program   

 

 

Enclosure 
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